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No. NITHL/2019/         Date : 06-05-2019 

 

Donate Books to Central Library for wider use & get Certificate 

 

Dear Students, 

 

Central Library has initiated Book Donation Program, in which anyone can donate the 

textbooks, general reading books, motivational books, fiction, non-fiction etc. to the 

library, which are lying in your cabinet idly. If each of you donates at least one book 

there will be hundreds of books available to you which were donated by others.  

 

You may donate these books anytime during or after your exam. Central Library will 

also provide a certificate of participation in this program. 

 

Hope an active participation from your side. 

 

Note: You may return the library books given to you by the seniors as well. I 

ensure no action will be taken against you. You may drop these books in the 

trolley placed at the Main Entrance of the Library.  

 

 

Incharge (Central Library) 

Copy to: 
1. The Director, for information please.  
2. The Registrar, for information please.  
3. Wardens of all hostels for information and display on Notice Boards. 


